
Archbishop Jordan Catholic High School 
4001 Emerald Drive, Sherwood Park, Alberta T8H 0P5 

Phone (780) 467-2121    Fax (780) 467-1390  

Email:  ajh@eics.ab.ca    http://archbishopjordan.eics.ab.ca/ 

 

 

For the Week of March 7 – 11 (Slurpee Week!) 
“Where is Jesus? Right here! Right Now!” 

New School Web Site Address: http://abj.eics.ab.ca/ 
New EICS Division Web Site Address: http://www.eics.ab.ca/ 
ABJ School Blog remains unchanged at http://abjnews.wordpress.com/ 
Twitter at @AbjJordan 
 
Thanks to the REAL Foundation for all their continued efforts to support students, staff and all EICS 
stakeholders in our faith development and life journey. Big thank you for bringing Jeremy and Ryan to ABJ. 
The students shared in the gifts & talents God has blessed these two phenomenal musicians and the 
message they share. Please consider supporting the REAL Foundation Golf Tournament held 
annually…details will be shared in the future. 
 
St Sophia Perogy Dinner is actually Saturday next week - NOT Friday as previously reported. 
 
Please see the attached information sheets regarding the EICS 1:1 Technology Plan for 2016-17 school 
year. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at the school brettc@eics.ab.ca or 
780-467-2121 ext. 1020. We will be organizing an evening to present information and the opportunity to 
ask questions and address concerns in the very near future. 
 
Thanks to the AWESOME Student leadership and all the staff participation in our annual Open House 
last Wednesday night. It was a terrific turnout and a great information evening for all that attended. If 
you find you need more information about any grade level registration please contact the school to set-
up an appointment. All Grade 8 school students in our area also visited ABJ last week! They toured the 
building and met with the school counselors. 
 
March 16, 2016 is the deadline to register for E Campus 3 and 5 credit distance learning courses. 
This allows students to have their courses in place before Spring Break and gives them a 
reasonable chance to be successful before the end of the school year.  Please see Mrs. McGhan 
in the E Campus with your registration forms and questions.  (karrym@eics.ab.ca) 

 

Week Preview… 
Monday – McEwen University Fine Arts presentation / NAIT Culinary Dinner at the Shaw 

Tuesday 
Wednesday – Sports Team Photos at Lunch / Lenten Fast 

Thursday 
  Friday 
 

“The confessional is not a torture chamber, but the place in which the Lord's mercy 
motivates us to do better.” Pope Francis 
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